
 
  

 

Address: 231, Fuk Wing Street, Sham Shui Po, Kowloon 

Tel.: 2728 7627 

e-mail: fwsgps@edb.gov.hk 

 

[Teacher-in-charge: Mr. PANG Chun Kit, the Deputy Head.] 

辦學宗旨：本校致力推行普及教育，為學生提供舒適及愉快之學習環境，使學生透過優質的全人教育，在德、智、體、群、美五育上有均衡的發展。 

 

2023/24 甲類通告第 042 號 

12th December, 2023 

Dear Parents,  

Parents’ Day for P.1—P.6 Students 
 

To strengthen the communication and linkage between the school and parents, it is confirmed that Parent’s Day 

for P.1 to P.6 students is being held on 20th April, 2024 (Saturday). Parents can have meetings with class teachers 

and discuss children’s academic and conduct performance within the assigned time. On that day, Learning Reports 

for P.1 students and Report Cards of Second Term Examination for P.2 to P.6 students will also be distributed. The 

arrangement of individual meeting is noted as follows: 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Remarks: 

⚫ You are welcome to meet the class teacher with your child(ren) together. Students are required to wear 

formal school uniform. 

⚫ If parents want to meet with School Discipline Co-ordinator or School Social Worker, please tick in the 

appropriate box below. (The meeting time will be announced later.)  

⚫ If parents would like to check the examinate paper on the Parents’ Day, please submit a letter listing out the 

subjects you would like to check in written form to the class teacher on or before 25th March, 2024 (Monday).  

⚫ In case that parents cannot attend the Parents’ Day that day, please make another appointment with the class 

teachers. Please note, the Report Card will only be distributed after the Parents’ Day.  

⚫ There will be video clips about the learning condition of students’ exchange in the Mainland played in the 

school hall. Parents are welcomed to watch.  

 

For enquiries, please contact Mr. PANG Chun Kit, the Deputy Head.  

 

Ms. CHENG Yuk Ching 

Headmistress 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

             2023/24 甲類通告第 042 號 

REPLY SLIP 

Dear Ms. CHENG, 

Parents’ Day for P.1—P.6 Students 

 

  I have read through Type-A Notice, No. 042 and understood the corresponding content. 

 I  * will attend Parents’ Day on time on 20th April, 2024 (Saturday). 
 and I want to meet with School Discipline Co-ordinator.  
 and I want to meet with School Social Worker.  

  I  * will not be able to attend Parents’ Day on 20th April and would like to make  

                another appointment. 
    

Class:        Name:                  (    ) Parent Signature:                                  

Contact Number: ______________________ Parent Name: _____________________________ 

Date: _____ of March, 2024 
*Please tick in the appropriate box(es). 

DISCLAIMER: The English version is a translation of the original in Chinese for information purposes only. In case of any discrepancy, the Chinese 

original is reserved as official interpretation of the school (applied to all e-notices / parent notifications in English). 

Date 20th April, 2024 (Saturday) 

Time *a.m./p.m. 

Venue 
 

_______ Floor, Classroom _______ 


